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World Book Day 

On Thursday 2nd March and Friday 3rd March, the 

primary students celebrated World Book Day with a 

range of different activities including reading to each 

other on the field, making bookmarks, decorating 

ducks and dressing up as their favourite book 

characters. There has been lots of talk around books 

and stories around the school but it has been lovely to 

see just how much the primary students are enjoying 

reading.   “Today a reader, tomorrow a leader.” – 

Margaret Fuller  Secondary students were challenged 

to write six word stories and also took part in DEAR 

activities (Drop Everything And Read). 

 
 

 

Primary  
This week, Year 1 and Year 2 children have been exploring 
illustrations from our new focus text. The children have 
made inferences about a character from the story. In 
mathematics, the Year 2 children have been focusing on 
repeated addition to solve multiplication problem, 
whilst  Year 1 have been focusing systematically recording 
number bonds to ten and twenty. Year 3 have launched 
their new IPC topic -Land, Sea and Sky.  The artwork they 
have completed is wonderful, and is proudly on display in 
their classroom.  In mathematics they continue to work on 
their multiplication and division facts for x8 tables.  Year 4 have enjoyed launching 
their new IPC Topic- Land, Sea and Sky. The students have also this week made great 
progress in their understanding of adding and subtracting fractions. They have also 
started their new class novel, The Wild Robot by Peter Brown.Year 5 have enjoyed 
learning about fractions and their decimal equivalents. The students have been 
making connections between their learning on fractions and applying it to decimals. 
The class has made some excellent progress in their mathematics learning and are 
really trying hard with their subject specific vocabulary. They even played some games in a maths lesson!  In IPC, the Year 6 students have begun 
‘They see the world like this' focusing on art from different cultures and historical periods around the world. The 
children are very excited about this topic! . 

Monday  6 March 
ASA Programme 
 

Tuesday 7 March 
KS3 / KS4 Swimming Gala 
ASA programme 
 

Wednesday 8 March 
ASA Programme 
 

Thursday 9 March 
ASA programme 
 

Friday 10 March 
Year 5 / Year 6 Swimming Gala 
ASA programme 

 

Saturday 11 March 
Dorm Trip—Scenical World Khao Yai 
 
 

Monday 6 March— Saturday  11 March 

 
 
 
 
 

 Attendance to school is important!  
Research shows that students who 
are absent for more than 10% of 
lessons will make much less 
progress than students attending at 
least the expected 95% of lessons. 

 Please avoid missing school days 
unless unavoidable! 

 Students in Year 1 to Year 12 
should be in school by 07:45. Late 
students miss learning and key 
information. 
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